
November 

Our next meeting will be held on Sunday, December 5th at 2:00PM in the 
HVS Regional Airport conference room. This is an important meeting as we 
will elect officers and update goals for next year.  

We will need volunteers to help with the website and a facebook manager. If 
you have any experience in this area please let us know. 

While covid is not yet behind us we hope that 2022 can be a new beginning 
for our chapter with a renewed energy from our membership! 

Please make every effort to attend as we need everyone's input. 

 


